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To: Organization Members / Surveyors  

Good day. 
 
Dear Exclusive Surveyors,  
 
Dear Exclusive Surveyors, the purpose of this letter is to inform you of the updates and changes in the 
procedures and formats, which are attached for your perusal and understanding of the table of 
contents. This update will start from March 1st ,2024. 
 
Please note thar the paragraph 5.2.3 on the process for the evaluation of the service suppliers P-Q-08 

has been amended, with the following: 
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find attached the P-Q-08 Control of Surveyors, Naval Architect and Service Suppliers 
Procedure updated and P-Q-08-F-12 Service supplier evaluation form for your reference. 
 
Regards  
 

 

           Waiting for your confirmation of “SAFE RECEIPT, READ and UNDERSTANDING”.   

 

                                          


